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January 13, 2023 

Parents of Fifth Grade Students, 

Your student will be receiving education regarding Growth and Development and HIV/AIDS on March 31st, 2023.  We 
understand many parents have questions or concerns about the material being presented and we will be offering parents an 
opportunity to preview the material.  During adolescence, your child will be making many physical and emotional 
changes.  We hope you find the materials helpful and appropriate. 

HIV/AIDS prevention education is required yearly in grades 5 through 12.  According to state law, no student may be 
required to participate in AIDS prevention education if the students’ parent/guardian attends the district presentation and 
objects in writing to the student's participation. 

The parent preview will be held on January 17th and 26th, starting at 6:00 PM via Zoom at the following link: 

https://rsd400.zoom.us/j/86764430068 

The agenda for the presentation will be: 

● 6:00-6:05 PM – Welcome and Introductions 
● 6:05-6:20 PM – For parents of 5th grade boys, Video: Growing Up! For Boys – 12 min 
● 6:20-6:30 PM – For parents of 5th grade boys and girls, Video: HIV/AIDS – 10 min 
● 6:30-6:45 PM – For parents of 5th grade girls, Video: Growing Up! For Girls – 15 min 
● 6:45-6:50 PM – 5th Grade Question and Answer time 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions, or if you would like an opt-out form sent to you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angie Gutierrez 
Counselor 
White Bluffs Elementary  
509-967-6579 
 

 

 

 

 

Our mission is a shared commitment to educate the whole child in a safe and nurturing community. 

 

https://rsd400.zoom.us/j/86764430068

